
 

 

Delay in Release of FY 2021 PC Pricers 
December 29, 2020 

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) would like to inform users of the Hospice, 
Inpatient and Skilled Nursing Facility (SNF) Prospective Payment System Personal Computer (PC) 
Pricers of a delay in the release of the Fiscal Year (FY) 2021 versions of these applications.  

CMS apologizes for the inconvenience this causes PC Pricer users, and they’ll continue to 
communicate the status of the FY 2021 releases of each impacted PC Pricer. 

As always, please contact your Provider Relations Specialist with any questions, concerns or 
feedback. Thank you for all you do to take care of our members. 


